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Policy Statement 

Free School Meals for students educated off-site 

 

At Carrington School hot Free School Meals are provided by our catering team Innovate on a daily basis during 

term time for all eligible students.  Where students have been directed to be off-site by the school for 

activities such as participating in an off-site education programme the school will provide either a meal parcel 

or meal vouchers using the government voucher scheme. Vouchers are valued at £3 per day and will be paid 

half termly. 

The school may also consider providing vouchers in other exceptional circumstances such as extended 

authorised medical absence, fixed term exclusion and parental bereavement. An application should be made 

in writing to the headteacher within one week of requirement. 

Students who are on a part time table leaving before meal service can request a meal parcel to take home with 

them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


